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EXTREMELY URGENT: The Social Security Treaty with Mexico could
give millions of illegal aliens your Social Security benefits —

tell President Obama to kill this plan and protect Social Security for
America’s seniors!

Dear Fellow American,

I’ve taken the liberty of drafting and enclosing a letter, in your name, addressed to President
Barack Obama,

I’m hoping you will take a moment right now to 1) read through this letter,
2) sign it, and 3) return it to me right away, Here’s why:

Our country ~— our President — literally stands on the brink of quietly perpetrating one of the
most outrageous and un-American acts in recent memory. I'm talking about the so-called
“Totalization Agreement” with Mexico that would literally funnel $345 BILLION out of the Social
Security Trust Funds and into the pockets of millions of Mexicans, many of whom are illegal aliens ...

... and quite possibly push our already teetering Social Security system over the edge
of bankruptcy.

That’s why I'm turning to you today and asking for your help, as someone who I believe
shares my deep concern about this alarming agreement and what it could mean for the millions of
Americans who rely on Social Security benefits just to make ends meet.

As President of U.S. Border Control, one of the oldest and most respected
organizations devoted exclusively to border and immigration policy, I must have your
signed letter and those of thousands of other concerned Americans compiled and ready
for immediate delivery to 1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, without delay.

The Totalization Treaty between the U.S. and Mexico was negotiated and ratified by both
nations’ Social Security agencies during the Bush Administration,

Thanks to the pressure U.S, Border Control and thousands of Americans put on President
Bush to reject this treaty, this agreement was never signed before he left office.

But the treaty still exists. And pro-illegal alien groups like La Raza, ACORN, and MALDEF
are now demanding President Obama sign this treaty!
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If that happens — if this Administration decides to move forward the Bush Administration’s
plan to funnel hundreds of millions of dollars out of the Social Security Trust Funds and into the
pockets of millions of Mexican illegal aliens — it will bankrupt our Social Security system!

That’s why U.S. Border Control is leading this important battle in Washington to protect your
Social Security benefits against those who are eager to turn over your hard-earned benefits to
millions of illegal aliens. But we need your voice as a concerned American in this debate TODAY!

U.S. Border Control helped expose the details of this treaty with Mexico when information
about it was first leaked five years ago.

And now I need your help to ensure this dangerous agreement is not resurrected by the
Obama Administration.

What’s most alarming is, unlike most treafies, this Social Security Treaty with Mexico does
not need to be passed by Congress! Should the President sign it, Congress will have just 60 days o
reject if.

U.S. Border Control has been sounding the alarm on this and many other threats to the Social
Security benefits relied on by millions of Americans for years, testifying before Congress, publishing
stories, writing to voters — everything we could think of. And so far we’ve been able to hold the
Totalization scheme at bay.

Yet we’ve never faced an Administration and Congress more willing to cater to the 30 million
illegal aliens living in the U.S. — it now seems as if some politicians actually want our Social
Security system to implode!

So this is a battle that can change, literally, overnight — which is why I’m asking you to
please sign and return the enclosed letter addressed to President Obama, and send a direct and
personal message to the President telling him the American public will not stand idly by as the Social
Security system is drained of its last dime to pay benefits to Mexican illegal aliens.

I must have your signed letter and those of thousands of other concerned Americans
‘compiled and ready for immediate delivery to 1600 Penusylvania Avenue.

And just as important, please return your signed letter and Confirmation Reply Form

along with a generous contribution for as much as you can afford to support U.S.
Border Control’s urgent petition campaign.

Given the steady stream of illegal alicns crossing our borders, along with the steady climb in
legal immigration, our Social Security system continues to take one debilitating hit after another.
Our lawmakers have done little over the years to secure Social Security for its rightful beneficiaries,
people like you.

So millions of illegal aliens continue to get away with bilking the system — and
taxpayers — by using fraudulent Social Security identification numbers.

Now, as a result of this increasing drain on the program, the 2009 Social Security Board of
Trustees Report recently reported Social Security will begin running a deficit as early as 2016!

(next page, please)
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And adding millions of additional illegal aliens to this crippled program — by
resurrecting the Social Security Treaty with Mexico — will devastate it for sure!

As you know, some politicians want to legalize the illegal alien invasion — AND legalize the

pillaging of our Social Security system by criminals ... people who broke the law to enter our

country, stole jobs from millions of American workers, and now expect to be rewarded for their
illegal activity!

The Social Security Treaty with Mexico will provide an even greater incentive for more
Mexicans to enter our country illegally and claim benefits under a false identity!

So I'm counting on your help today to support U.S. Border Control’s campaign to
preempt any effort by radical, pro-illegal alien groups to resurrect the Totalization Agreement
with Mexico. '

Believe me, your signed letter can make all the difference in the outcome of such an
important issue.

So if we can demonstrate that the American people are truly angry and truly paying attention
to this issue, I think we have a chance for victory — just like we did when U.S. Border Control faced
“certain defeat” in our battle to stop amnesty and won.

That’s why, to defeat the Totalization Treaty with Mexico and protect our Social
Security system from being invaded by illegal aliens, I urge you to sign the
enclosed letter, or feel free to write your own or add a personal note, if you like.
Whatever you decide, please return your letter TODAY!

We may not have much time!

In fact, President Obama has publicly stated so-called immigration reform will move forward
this year. And that could include resurrecting the Social Security Treaty with Mexico in an effort to
cater to illegal aliens and pro-illegal alien interest groups.

And hard-working Americans like you will pay the price ... literally!

With the help of thousands of concerned Americans, U.S. Border Control has alerted the
American public about the FACTS of this deal and its devastating impact on Social Security.

And we’ve informed the politicians about how this agreement will reward millions of
lawbreakers and encourage more illegal immigration,

I cannot stress this enough, the Totalization Treaty with Mexico poses the gravest
threat to our nation’s teetering Social Security system.

That’s why we must alert President Obama about the harmful impact this plan will have on
the future of our Social Security system — and the millions of beneficiaries who rely on this program
for their very livelihood.

Again, this devastating treaty is not dead — it could explode at any given time. All it takes is
the President’s signature to launch this treaty!

(continue on ...)
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I know how the politicians work in Washington — and I can guarantee your letter will be
logged in and read. President Obama may or may not agree. But he will take what you say into
account because you are a constituent. So if we flood the Oval Office with enough cards, letters,
phone calls, and e-mails, when this issue is pushed by our pro-illegal alien opponents, I truly believe
we'll have the clout we need to win this historic battle.

And you and I will be able to look back and know this was the moment that you and I turned
our nation around ... and literally saved America. Let’s get started.

TIME IS RUNNING OUT!

Please, can I count on your suppott, as someone who I believe cares about what happens to
the millions of Americans who rely on Social Security benefits just to make ends meet?

Here is what I need you to do immediately:

1. Sign and return the enclosed letter addressed to President Obama urging him to REJECT
the Social Security Treaty with Mexico — AND PROTECT SOCIAL SECURITY

FOR AMERICA’S SENIORS.

2. And please, enclose a generous donation to U.S. Border Control to support our urgent
campaign to HALT the pillaging of our crippled Social Security system by millions of

illegal aliens, Please try to send $20, $25, $50, or even $100 ot more, if you can.

Your signed letter will be compiled with thousands of others from all across the nation — and
help send a clear and powerful message to President Obama that you demand he publicly rejects the
Social Security Treaty with Mexico and halts any effort that could hand over your hard-carned Social
Security benefits — benefits you earned and are counting on in your retirement years — to millions
of illegal aliens.

Believe me, the outcome of this debate will directly affect you and your retirement security
for better or worse.

That’s why there is too much at stake not to respond. So please let me hear from you today!
Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

Edward 1. Nelson
Chairman

P.S. Please, I need your help to remind President Obama of the secret deal signed by our own
Social Security Administration officials that would hand over $345 billion in Social Security benefits
to millions of illegal aliens from Mexico — and urge him to kill this agreement immediately!

So please, sign the enclosed letter addressed to President Obama without delay — and, if you can,
please return it along with a contribution in whatever amount you can afford to fund this vital
campaign to prevent your Social Security benefits from being handed over to millions of illegal
aliens. Thank you.



